
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Tuesday, May 16, 2017. 
 

Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is Spaghetti & Salad Bar w/ Whole Wheat 
Roll.  Cost is $5.00 which includes milk & dessert. The Salad Bar will also be  
available for a student price of $2.50. 
 
The Vesey’s seed orders that were back ordered have now arrived and have 
all been sent home. 
 
Just a reminder that this Friday, May 19th is the last day to bring in your envelopes  
for Jump Rope for Heart. 
 
There will be no school for students next Monday, May 22nd due to the Victoria 
Day holiday. 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
On Tuesday, May 23rd there will be a ½ day Kindergarten Orientation for 
students that start kindergarten this Fall.  Parents will drop off their child 
at 9:00 a.m.  Students will be in the classrooms until 10:40 a.m.  Students may  
bring a small snack if they wish. At 10:40 a.m. parents can come back and pick  
their child up from their classroom and join them on the school bus ride at 10:45.  
Parents and children are free to go after the bus ride at approx. 11:00 a.m.   
 
Current kindergarten students will stay home from school on that day as well  
as the Grade 1 students in Mrs. Monteith’s class only. 
 

Registration forms for the Potato Valley Basketball Camp being held August 14-18, 
2017 are now available at the school office. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 

 

CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.asp 
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